
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
City Hall Conference Room, 109 E. Olive Street 

Bloomington, IL 61701 
 

January 5, 2016 at 4:00 pm 
 
 
The Public is hereby noticed that the Bloomington Fire and Police Commission Meeting 
that is scheduled for January 5, 2016 at 4:00 PM have been cancelled.  The next meeting will 
resume January 13, 2016 at 4pm .   
 
Agendas will be available at City Hall and the City’s website for this meeting at 
www.cityblm.org. 
 
Salina Grismore  
Employment Coordinator 
 


